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* % % % ¥ FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE * * * * *
New Collector Handbook on National Wildlife Federation® Christmas Stamps

Just in time for the holidays, PaperQuest Press announces the publication of a new
collector handbook, the third in a series of fish & game philatelic handbooks by noted

author Ira Cotton.

National Wildlife Federation® Christmas stamps were issued from 1956 through 2000 to

promote wildlife conservation and to raise funds for wildlife conservation. These stamps

are interesting because of their colorful designs by leading wildlife artists and because of
the many varieties in the sheets. Over 80 Christmas sheets and booklets are all illustrated
in full color (headers and top row for sheets) and varieties are described in detail. Lists

are provided for all sheets and booklets, over 400 stamps, artists, and stamp subjects.
Philatelists, conservationists, wildlife topical collectors, cinderella collectors, and anyone
who loves Christmas should find this handbook appealing. The handbook is available in

both saddle-stitched and spiral bindings.

Collectors can order and pay on-line at www.PaperQuestPress.com or download and mail

an order form at the site. Prices are $38 for the saddle-stitched binding and $39.50 for the
spiral binding, each plus $5 shipping and handling. The cover, Table of Contents, and a

sample page may be viewed through the website.
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Attachments:
e Handbook cover

e Sample NWF Christmas stamp

For additional information, contact Ira Cotton, 402-871-4015, Cotton@Novia.net.

See nage 124 for the cover illustration for this volume



